



NHÀ XUẤT BẢN GIÁO DỤC VIỆT NAM

CÔNG TY CỔ PHẦN ĐẦU TƯ & PHÁT TRIỂN GIÁO DỤC PHƯƠNG NAM

PHUONG NAM EDUCATION INVESTMENT AND DEVELOPMENT, JSC

231 Nguyễn Văn Cừ, Quận 5, TP. HCM • Tel: (028) 73 035 556 • Fax: (028) 38 300 702

phuongnam.edu.vn

ĐỀ MINH HỌA KIỂM TRA ĐỊNH KỲ TIẾNG ANH 7

THEO ĐỊNH HƯỚNG PHÁT TRIỂN NĂNG LỰC

- Thời lượng: 45p (cho 4 phần Use – Listening – Reading – Writing)
- Số điểm: 8 (Phần Speaking có 2 điểm được tổ chức kiểm tra riêng)

A- USE OF ENGLISH (2PTS).

I/ Pronunciation.

Identify the underlines letters that are pronounced differently from the others.

- 1- A. likes B. wants C. says D. talks
2- A. loves B. wishes C. lives D. studies

Identify the words whose main stresses are different from the others.

- 3- A. piano B. video C. computer D. athletics
4- A. sofa B. village C. listen D. collect

II/ Vocabulary and grammar.

Choose the best option to complete the following sentence.

5/ She doesn't always like being _____ the playground.

- A- on B- at C- in D- over

6/ _____ does your father listen to music? – In the evening.

- A- When B- Where C- Why D- Who

7/ My brother likes staying in _____.

- A- room B- bed C- sofa D- phone

8/ I _____ friends after school.

- A- am not B- doesn't C- don't D- aren't

9/ _____ time do you get up on Saturdays?

- A- When B- How much C- How D- What



NHÀ XUẤT BẢN GIÁO DỤC VIỆT NAM

CÔNG TY CỔ PHẦN ĐẦU TƯ & PHÁT TRIỂN GIÁO DỤC PHƯƠNG NAM

PHUONG NAM EDUCATION INVESTMENT AND DEVELOPMENT.,JSC

231 Nguyễn Văn Cừ, Quận 5, TP. HCM • Tel: (028) 73 035 556 • Fax: (028) 38 300 702

phuongnam.edu.vn

10/ _____ does she stay in bed late? – Twice a week.

A- How often

B- When

C- Where

D- Why



NHÀ XUẤT BẢN GIÁO DỤC VIỆT NAM

CÔNG TY CỔ PHẦN ĐẦU TƯ & PHÁT TRIỂN GIÁO DỤC PHƯƠNG NAM

PHUONG NAM EDUCATION INVESTMENT AND DEVELOPMENT, JSC

231 Nguyễn Văn Cừ, Quận 5, TP. HCM • Tel: (028) 73 035 556 • Fax: (028) 38 300 702

phuongnam.edu.vn

B/ LISTENING. (2 PTS)

Listen to the conversation and choose the best option, A, B or C.

- 1) **What does Niall use his camera for?**
 - A) To make videos
 - B) To take photos
 - C) To store images
- 2) **What kinds of songs does Niall make videos for?**
 - A) Pop, rock, rap
 - B) Pop, rock, hip hop
 - C) Rap, rock, hip hop
- 3) **Does Niall write the stories for his videos?**
 - A) Yes, he sometimes does.
 - B) No, he never does.
 - C) Yes, he always does.
- 4) **How do his friends help with the videos?**
 - A) They sing in the videos.
 - B) They act in the videos.
 - C) They give ideas for the videos.
- 5) **What does he do with the videos when they're finished?**
 - A) He shows his friends.
 - B) He sells the videos.
 - C) He uploads them on Youtube.

C/ READING. (2 PTS)

I/ Read the text and answer the questions.

What do you do with your free time?

I'm almost 14 years old, and I finished my first semester at school. I'm currently on holiday, and I have a lot of free time. Having free time is nice, but the problem is that when you are a student, you never have money. And when you have a lot of free time, but you don't have much money, it can get boring.

Every morning I go to the gym, and I read in the afternoons. But I still have a lot of free time. Going to the gym takes me about two hours, including the road time and the post-gym shower. And I usually read for one hour. Another activity that I do is watch documentaries. I study history, and I love historical documentaries. I learn a lot from them. I watch documentaries for one and a half hours four or five times a week.

But those activities are a small part of my day. When I'm not at the gym or reading, I get bored, and I often play video games for hours. I enjoy playing video games, but I don't think it's



NHÀ XUẤT BẢN GIÁO DỤC VIỆT NAM

CÔNG TY CỔ PHẦN ĐẦU TƯ & PHÁT TRIỂN GIÁO DỤC PHƯƠNG NAM

PHUONG NAM EDUCATION INVESTMENT AND DEVELOPMENT, JSC

231 Nguyễn Văn Cừ, Quận 5, TP. HCM • Tel: (028) 73 035 556 • Fax: (028) 38 300 702

phuongnam.edu.vn

an active activity. When I play for a long time, I feel bad. I'd like to find more productive activities to do, but it isn't easy. I live in a small town, and there aren't many things to do.

Questions

1) What is the writer's problem?

- A) He doesn't do any activities.
- B) He's very busy.
- C) He doesn't have any money.

2) How long does he read?

- A) One hour
- B) Two hours
- C) Three hours

3) He loves watching documentaries because

- A) documentaries are interesting.
- B) he studies history, and he loves historical documentaries.
- C) his parents ask him to watch.

4) How many activities does the writer enjoy?

- A) Four
- B) Five
- C) Six

5) Why can't he find more productive activities to do?

- A) There aren't many things to do in a small town.
- B) He doesn't have much free time.
- C) Productive activities cost much.

D/ WRITING. (2 PTS)

Read this note from your friend.

I usually stay in bed late in the mornings, and then I go to school late! What about you? What should I do to get up early in the mornings?

Write your friend a note and answer the questions. Use 25 words or more.



NHÀ XUẤT BẢN GIÁO DỤC VIỆT NAM

CÔNG TY CỔ PHẦN ĐẦU TƯ & PHÁT TRIỂN GIÁO DỤC PHƯƠNG NAM

PHUONG NAM EDUCATION INVESTMENT AND DEVELOPMENT, JSC

231 Nguyễn Văn Cừ, Quận 5, TP. HCM • Tel: (028) 73 035 556 • Fax: (028) 38 300 702

»»» phuongnam.edu.vn
